August 22, 2023

John Formella, Attorney General
NH Dept. of Justice

33 Capitol Street

Concord, NH 03301

Re: Correctional facility inspection

Dear Attorney Formella,

The Board of Commissioners has examined the management, condition of the
facility, and security & condition of the inmates at the Belknap County Jail.
They conducted a tour with the Superintendent on August 14, 2023 and found no
concerns and no proposed actions to be taken relative to the facility or the
inmates.

The next tour will be conducted in February 2024.

Sincerely,
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Debra A. Shackett, County Administrator



